
Your response 
Question Your response 
Do you agree with our proposal to approve 
Sign Language Interactions’ proposed 
emergency video relay service? If not, please 
set out your reasoning with particular 
reference to the Approval Criteria. 

Confidential? – N 
Community Fibre would like to thank Ofcom for 
the work it has undertaken in publishing its 
approval criteria for the emergency video relay 
service and its proposal to approve Sign 
Language Interactions’ service. 
Based on the information provided within its 
consultation document Community Fibre 
agrees with Ofcom’s proposal to approve this 
emergency video relay service. 
 
It is not clear from Ofcom’s consultation 
document whether Ofcom is currently 
considering any other video relay services for 
approval. 
 
For both resilience and commercial reasons 
Community Fibre would be concerned if Sign 
Language Interaction were the monopoly 
provider of video relay services in the UK. 
 
Further information from Ofcom on how it 
intends to attract additional organisations to 
seek the necessary approval to supply video 
relay services in the UK would be very much 
appreciated. 

Please complete this form in full and return to emergencybsl@ofcom.org.uk. 
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